
Maryann Aresti
South Portland
LD 1292
I support Bill LD 1292 - please consider using the funds amassed for a better purpose 
than adding more highway that destroys our precious land, farms, wildlife and way of 
life in Maine. 
The funds can be used for alternative transportation methods including: widening and 
repairing existing roads/highways, adding and improving current bus routes and 
schedules, implementing studies to start using railway transportation, addressing 
expensive housing pricing that forces people to move far from the urban areas, etc. 
There are so many other ways we can figure out how to improve transportation in 
Maine. 
Please listen to the people of these communities coming together with one voice and 
hear what they are saying.
Thank you,
Maryann Aresti


